
 

Capacity Information 

 

 

 
 

We understand it can be disappointing to arrive at 

Thrive and see the “Sorry We Are Full” sign.  

 

To avoid frustration, it may be helpful to have a backup 

plan for you and your children in case this happens.  

  

PLEASE NOTE THAT OUR PARTICIPANT CAPACITY 

VARIES AND IS DETERMINED AT THE DISCRETION OF 

OUR STAFF.  

 

This decision is influenced by several factors, including 

the needs of our families, staff availability and the 

presence of new families.  

  

If you have any questions please speak to our Program 

Managers: Sarah Beth Landry or Maryam Mottaghifar.  

  

We appreciate your understanding.  

Thrive Family Programs Staff 

  
  

 


